
From: Julie Capretta
To: Stevenson, Kirsten
Subject: Routes Youth Centre - Dundas
Date: Monday, March 20, 2023 6:49:30 PM
Attachments: Annual Dinner & Silent Auction 2023 Poster. V2.pdf

Routes Request Letter Jan26 - 2023.docx

Hello Kirsten,

I am writing as a representative of Routes Youth Centre, a small local organization in
Dundas, raising community funds for the benefit of youth.

After a three year hiatus, due to the Covid pandemic, we are thrilled to resume our
annual fundraising dinner and silent auction, in support of Routes Youth Centre,
scheduled this year for Friday, April 14, 2023.

I am hoping that you and other members of the Hamilton Police Service Board would
join us at the event this year.  

We’re trying our hand at an online approach to both ticket sales and the silent
auction.
Tickets can be purchased by visiting our Routes website
at: www.routesyouthcentre.ca. [Click “Buy Dinner Tickets”]

Attached is a flyer and a letter outlining the event.

It would be great to see you there.

In appreciation for considering this,

Julie Capretta
Event Chair
 

mailto:caprettajulie@gmail.com
mailto:Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca
http://www.routesyouthcentre.ca/



 ANNUAL  DINNER
& SILENT
AUCTION


Through Community We Rise


Dundas Valley Golf & Curling Club


Friday, April 14 2023


Virtual Silent Auction
ends at 8:30pm


Tickets $90/each
$35 tax receipt


info@routesyouthcentre.ca905-929-0572


Doors Open at 6pm
Dinner at 7 pm 


Tickets online or
Routes Youth Centre


www.routesyouthcentre.ca
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Charitable # 85158 2767 RR0001



		January 26th, 2023

Dear Members of the Dundas community and vicinity:



This letter is to request your support of Routes Youth Centre’s annual



Fundraising Dinner & Silent Auction,

6 – 9 pm     Friday, April 14, 2023

at The Dundas Valley Golf & Curling Club

featuring the theme



“Through Community We Rise”



Your support of Routes Youth Centre would be greatly appreciated by:

· a donation of a product or service for our silent auction,

· a cash donation to help defray our event costs,

· the online purchase of dinner tickets ($90 per person):  routesyouthcentre.ca

· and/or to allow us to post a flyer for the event in your place of business.



Donors to our silent auction will receive the associated recognition.  Such donations need to be in our hands no later than April 2, 2023 to be included in our auction listing.



Routes is a non-profit, professionally-led organization where youth are given the opportunity to develop new skills while feeling welcomed, safe and nourished.  The centre provides free drop-in services for youth aged 8-19, structured workshops, and informal programs focused on supporting youth mental health, healthy lifestyles and personal growth.



2023 marks the 30-year anniversary of Routes being established, and we hope to celebrate this milestone at our dinner.



We are thrilled to have returned to in-person programming this past June, after two years of reduced programming, due to the Covid pandemic.  Since we have reopened our doors, Routes has already supported 150 youth, 103 of whom were brand new to the Centre.  Historically, Routes sees approximately 200 youth per year so these numbers are already indicating an increase in community need for our supports and services. 



Your contribution helps to enhance the quality of life, well-being, and potential of our community.



Sincerely,



Julie Capretta, Event Chair

Text/Call:  905-537-5404 

Email: caprettajulie@gmail.com





Amanda Thomassian

Youth Centre Director

  

 (289) 339-1858



info@routesyouthcentre.ca





Board of Directors

Brent Clark (Chair)

(905) 745-2171

brentjclarkdesign@gmail.com

Christina Romasz (Vice Chair)

Marc Risdale (Treasurer)

John van Vliet (Secretary)

Julie Capretta

Greg Gregoriou

Philip Lowry

Ann McRae

Anastassia Melvaer

Obiora Nkwocha

Warren Oda





Associates

Wayne Irwin

Liz Koblyk

Ted McMeekin

Stan Nowak

Janey Piroli

Charles Purich

Steve Roblin

Ryan Turner

David Williams

                      



  

Our Patrons Club is a group of individuals and families who annually (as is possible) contribute $500 in support of Routes.

Coordinators:

Ted McMeekin (905) 978-3047 tedmcmeekin299@gmail.com

Stan Nowak (905) 627-8832

basil.cottage@sympatico.ca















































































					

Dundas Youth Chaplaincy is a community-based volunteer organization serving youth in Dundas and area.

Our financial supporters include our Patrons Club and Business Sponsors, Churches of Dundas, Rotary Club of Dundas, Dundas Valley Sunrise Rotary Club, Dundas Legion BR 36, Bertram Foundation, Dundas Lioness and Lions Clubs, Copetown Lions, Hamilton Community Foundation, Hamilton Family Health Team, City of Hamilton, ArcelorMittal Dofasco Community Investment Fund, Budget Environmental, City Kidz, Hamilton Golf & Country Club Foundation, Junior League of Hamilton-Burlington, Canada Summer Jobs and the many individuals and local businesses who have placed their confidence in the mission of Routes Youth Centre.
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